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Energized by the IHM Charism of love, creative hope, and fidelity, Villa Maria Academy  

empowers young girls for spiritual and moral development, academic excellence,  

leadership and service within a Catholic, private learning community.

Mission Statement
 VILLA MARIA ACADEMY LOWER SCHOOL



Dear friends of Villa Maria Academy,

I am proud to present to you this copy of the 2021-2022 Annual Report for Villa 
Maria Academy. The report summarizes the charitable gifts given to Villa Maria 
through our two major fund-raising events—the Annual Fund and the Parent Guild 
(Villa B.A.L.L.). In total, over $158,000 has been given to Villa Maria in the last year.

Our Annual Fund began in October 2021 and continued to June 2022. The proceeds 
from the Annual Fund financed enhancements for teaching and learning. Here at 
Villa Maria Academy, we place great value and emphasis on teacher professional 
development. Research reveals that the very best professional development programs 
are those that are continual, take place during the school day, focus on the individual 
teacher’s needs and interests, become a part of the teacher’s responsibilities and 
center on student results. In response to the research, Villa has continued to support 
an embedded professional development program which is based on individual teacher 
goals for professional growth. Administration, the instructional technology coach, and 
school colleagues provide the support for the teacher as she seeks to learn new skills 
and implement those skills within her classroom. The Annual Fund also provided 
resources for maintaining our building with the installation of carpeting and the 
purchase of updated security hardware and software. 

We owe a great amount of gratitude to the members of our Parent Guild and the 
Parent Guild Executive Board. This year, the Parent Guild’s gift of $75,000 has 
been restricted for the purchase and installation of playground equipment. 

It is clear that Villa Maria Academy has been the fortunate recipient of the 
generosity of so, especially our current parents. We are so very grateful for your 
ongoing support of our students and our educational initiatives. Through your 
generous support of Villa Maria, you share in the IHM Charism of love, creative 
hope and fidelity. May God Bless You!

Gratefully,

Sister Susan Joseph, IHM, Ed.D.	 Sister Patricia Scanlon, IHM, M.Ed.
Principal 	 Vice-Principal

Letter from the Principal
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Dearest Friends and Families of Villa, 

The Parent Guild Board Members would like to thank everyone for keeping the community’s 
spirit alive this past year as we continued to return to the pre-covid Villa. Our parents, 
teachers, staff, and students united continually to show what Villa is truly about: love, 
creative hope, and fidelity. 

On May 14, 2022, our Parent Guild organized the annual Villa B.A.L.L. at the Desmond 
Hotel to celebrate the 150th anniversary of Villa Maria Academy. As we can attest, the past 
couple of years have been a challenge, so we are incredibly grateful that we were able to 
safely gather and share in fellowship and celebration with our beloved Villa Family. The 
event was a great success, with funds raised to invest in new outdoor playground equipment, 
creating a place for our children to gather joyfully through their school years at Villa. 

The purpose of the Parent Guild is to embrace the mission of Villa Maria Academy 
and support the curriculum, faculty, and staff. We achieve this by fostering a family 
environment that creates many opportunities for parental involvement and connection with 
other members of our Villa Family. The Parent Guild events could not happen without the 
initiative of event chairpersons and the many volunteers that have come together to support 
our beautiful school. All these efforts create memories and form strong bonds within our 
Villa community. We thank everyone involved for contributing their time and talents. 

We look forward to another wonderful school year with community and family-building 
events and gatherings. Thank you for all your support, and we look forward to continuing  
a legacy together!
 
Sincerely,

The Parent Guild Executive Board
Lauray and Peter Famiglio
Lauren and Patrick Hegarty
Amanda and Michael Holmes
Katie and Eric Morgan

Letter from the Parent Guild
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LEGACY 
SPONSORS 
The Anderson Family
The Astolfi Family
The Blango Family
The Calzaretta Family
The Ciesielka Family
The Cox Family
The Cui Family
The Davis Family
The Famiglio Family
The Ferraro Family
The Ford Family
The Garner Family
The Heiser Family
The Holmes Family
The Jordan Family
The Keil Family
The Kleinman Family
Lisa McDonald
The McTear Family
The Meyer Family
The Monteleone Family
The Morgan Family
The Mullin Family
The O’Rourke Family
The Reavell Family
The Reed Family
Kimberly Spada
Megan Trost
The Valiga Family
The Weaver Family
The White Family
The Wu Family

TEACHER TICKET 
SPONSORS
The Aleardi Family
The Aroujo Family
The Bellew Family
The Brugger Family
The Civera Family
The Crossan Family
The Curry Family
The Davis Family
The DiBonaventura Family
The Hahn Family
The Kettlety Family
The Kondrath Family
The Manning Family
The Matthew Family
The McGlinchey Family
The Miers Stoehr Family
The Morgan Family
The Morrissey Family
The Mullin Family
The O’Rourke Family
The Patino Family
The Pawlik Family
The Piazza Family
The Reavell Family
The Ricci Family
The Rolfe Family
The Roy Family
The Simons Family
The Steltz Family
The Stevens Family
The Syernick Family
The Taylor Ervin Family
The Valiga Family

VILLA B.A.L.L. CELEBRATING150 YEARS
The Villa B.A.L.L. was held at the Desmond Hotel on May 14th, 2022 with a theme to celebrate the 150th Anniversary of Villa Maria 
Academy. It was a wonderful event with dancing, laughs, games, and silent and live auction items. We are grateful to all that attended, 
participated, sponsored, donated, and planned the B.A.L.L. this year that raised money to benefit the students at Villa Maria Academy.

VILLA B.A.L.L. PLANNING COMMITTEE
Thank you to the event’s planning committee who 
donated their generous amount of  time, thought, and 
enthusiasm to create a memorable evening for everyone 
while raising funds to support Villa Maria Academy. 

Vicki Cox  |  Lauray Famiglio  |  Allyson Coyne
Lauren Davis  |  Tara Hindman  |  Katie Morgan

EVENT SPONSORS
Thank you to our generous and supportive sponsors whose 
generosity and thoughtfulness provided for the success of  this event.

Band Sponsor  
The Piazza Auto Group

Cocktail Hour Sponsors  
The Kondrath Family  
The Tracy Family  
The White Family

“Heads or Tails” Sponsors 
Brandywine Dental Implant and  
	 Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery 
The Famiglio Family Foundation

Photo Booth Sponsor  
Coyne Golf

Photography Sponsor  
The Little Nest in Malvern

Event Favor Sponsors  
The Cox Family  
The Wellock Family

Platinum Sponsor  
The McTear Family

Gold Sponsors  
The Anderson Family  
The Mullin Family

Silver Sponsor  
The Alonso Family

Bronze Sponsors 
The Garner Family  
The Ross Family
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YOUR GIFTS IN SUPPORT OF  
SAFETY AND SECURITY

We were able to make a significant investment in upgrading the  
security system, which gives us more options to ensure the safety  
of  our students and staff. 

YOUR GIFTS IN SUPPORT OF LESSENING OUR  
OPERATING EXPENSES WITH LONG-TERM SOLUTIONS

The installation of  LED lighting throughout our school brightened our rooms and 
reduced the cost of  electricity and overall energy use. While the upfront expense 
is higher than usual lighting bulbs, this latest generation lasts longer to withstand 
frequent switching and is energy efficient. This is a significant savings for our 
operating budget for many more years.

YOUR GIFTS IN SUPPORT OF THE VITALITY OF  
OUR SCHOOL BUILDINGS AND CAMPUS

Necessary enhancements that included repainting, new ceiling 
tiles, carpeting, and flooring refreshed our classrooms and 
offices. These projects maintained a beautiful environment for 
our students and families to enjoy as part of  their educational 
experience at Villa. 

YOUR GIFTS IN SUPPORT OF  
OUR TEACHERS

The most effective professional development is personal 
and embedded in the everyday experiences of  our 
faculty. Your gifts helped to fund the investment of  
professional support for our teachers both here in the 
building and for those pursuing an advanced degree.

YOUR GIFTS IN SUPPORT OF  
ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE AND ADVANTAGES FOR OUR STUDENTS

Both teachers and students benefited from the purchase of  digital resources and 
technology hardware which could be used across the curriculum. The SeaPerch program 
challenged our 8th grade to engineer and test remotely operated underwater vehicles. 
New equipment was installed in the projection room and in the PreK building. Additional 
programming, events, and materials augmented the education of  each student.

THE IMPACT OF THE 2021-22 ANNUAL FUND
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS OF LEADERSHIP

TEACHERS, STAFF & 
ADMINISTRATION
Aimee Leaf  
Barbara Kiester 
Barbara Long 
Candace Harkins 
Candy Creamer 
Carol Gaspar 
Carolyn Furia 
Casey Mower 
Dan Kelly 
Denise Blango
Dominic Mastrangelo 
Donna Anuszewski 
Elizabeth Logan 
Erin Tornambe 
Ginger Cassalia 
Heather Trebelev 
Holly Russell 
Jenn Cianciarulo 
Jennifer Drap 

We are blessed and grateful for the commitment and generosity of time and dedication  
these individuals devoted to the advancement of our mission in 2021-2022. 

Kate Mauer 
Kate Starr 
Kate Stopford 
Kristen Wright 
Kristin Prince 
Lisa Callan 
Lisa McDonald 
Lori Anderson 
Loriann Kaas 
Madison McEntee 
Maria Pieras 
Marissa Garner 
Mary Gratton 
Mary Lee Spada 
Mary Regan 
MaryBeth Guenthner 
Maureen McHugh 
Melissa Kiebort 
Melissa Smith 
Michelle Creamer 
Nancy Buck 
Noreen Flemming 

Norma Baptista 
Pam McHugh 
Paulette Moffa 
Rachel Albanese 
Rachel Gaffney 
Shannon Klinger 
Sister Patricia Scalon, IHM
Sister Renee Murphy, IHM 
Sister Susan Joseph, IHM, Ph.D.
Susan Noll 
Tina Borst 
Tracy Ritter Dougherty
Tricia Boczkowski 

ADVISORY BOARD 
MEMBERS
Chris Jansen (P’08,’09,’15)
Crista Ford (P’19)
David Dinehart, (P’14)
Kirk Oates (P’12)

Maria Kelly, President  
	 (P’18, P’18, P’18)
Mary Jean Dougherty  
	 (P’14,’18,’20)
Mary Kay Napoli
Megan McNeill Trost (’90)
Sarah Hanley (’74 )
Sister Carol Couchara,  
	 IHM, Ed.D.
Sister Joan Rychalsky, IHM 

ADVANCEMENT 
COMMITTEE
Amanda Holmes (P’26,’29)
Crista Ford (P’19)
Megan Ferraro (P’27, ELC  
	 P’31)
Sarah Hanley (‘74 )
Sister Joan Rychalsky, IHM

The opportunity to continue 

our education helps to lead 

our students to success. As 

teachers, we are lifetime 

learners working for the best 

outcomes for our students 

and it is within professional 

development that we can 

explore that learning and foster 

growth within our practices. 

— Kate Maurer, Villa Teacher
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ALUMNAE CONNECTIONS
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KEEPING ALUMNAE CONNECTIONS

Villa Maria Academy High School
Bayard Rustin High School
Academy Of  Notre Dame De Namur
Agnes Irwin School
Archmere Academy
Downingtown STEM Academy
West Chester East High School
Delaware Valley Friends School

VILLA MARIA ACADEMY LOWER SCHOOL ALUMNAE

American University
Case Western Reserve University
Catholic University
Clemson University Honors College
College of  Charleston
Columbia University
Drexel University
Duke University 
Fairfield University
Gettysburg College

High Point University
James Madison University
Lafayette College
Loyola University Maryland
Mercer University 
Penn State University
Purdue University
Southern Methodist University
St. Joseph University
Suffolk University

Syracuse University Bandier Program
University of  Georgia
University of  Maryland
University of  Massachusetts Boston
University of  Notre Dame
University of  Pittsburgh
University of  Tennessee
Villanova University

Class of 2018
Congratulations to our alumnae who committed to the following schools for their collegiate academic career.

We are proud and grateful for our alumnae’s role in sustaining the 150th year 
legacy of  a Villa Maria Academy educational experience. They exemplify what can 
happen when a young woman’s potential is realized and nurtured by the mission 
and IHM Charism of  love, creative hope and fidelity. 

Become a member of  the 
Villa Maria Academy Lower 
School Alumnae Connections 
Facebook Group.

Share a life update and provide  
your current contact information.  
Use this QR or visit  
villamaria.org/alumnae-update

Follow @vmalsalumnae

Class of 2022
Congratulations to our newest 
alumnae who will be attending 
the following high schools.



We are deeply grateful to our benefactors who generously support the legacy  

of  a Villa Maria Academy Lower School educational experience for our students.  

This listing includes all gifts to the Fund for Villa Maria Academy Lower School, 

Pennsylvania Tax Credit Programs (EITC), matching and in-kind gifts.

2021-2022

This report of  gifts recognizes gifts received between July 1, 2021 and June 30, 2022. Any gifts made after this timeframe 
will be in our report next year. Every attempt has been made to produce an accurate report. If  you find an unintentional error 

or omission, please accept our apologies and contact Melissa Kiebort, Director of  Mission Advancement.

Email: mkiebort@villamaria.org Phone: 610-644-4864 x106

Report of Gifts
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PARTNERS IN MISSION 
GIFTS OF $10,000 OR MORE
Clymer Family Foundation,  
	 as recommended by James  
	 J. and Wendy Lee  
	 Wurmstich Clymer

FATHER LOUIS  
GILLET CIRCLE
GIFTS OF $5,000-$9,999
Robert M. Jordan, Jr. and  
	 Susan Jordan
Michael and Megan Ward

SISTER THERESA  
MAXIS CIRCLE
GIFTS OF $1,000-$2,499
John and Cori Connors
Lauren Davis
John and MJ Dougherty
Hongwei Li and Bin Zhou
Jerry and Lisa McTear
Kevin and Christine Meehan
Dave and Terenia Miller
Tom and Nancy O’Hara
David and Lisa Sembrot
The Tracy Family
Lauren Weinrich

LASTING LEGACY CIRCLE
GIFTS OF $500-$999
William and Amy Bainbridge
The Brugger Family
Joseph and Shawn Carretta
Laura Cecconi
Strategic Link Consulting,  
	 Inc., as recommended by  
	 Henry Chang
Matthew and Victoria Cox
John and Gina Griffin
The Hegarty Family
Ryan and Agnes Kairer
Christopher and Maria Kelly
Jagger Killinger-Carretta
Hao Li and Lei Cui
Peter and Karen Magiso 
	 and Family
Margaret Manning
Michael and Heather McDevitt
D. Kirk and Kathleen Morgan
Pat and Cindy O’Hara
Leo and Maryanne Parsons
Heather Rolette

Rich and Jill Valiga
Dan and Heather Wellock
Kevin and Allison Zaborowski

IT TAKES A  
VILLAGE CIRCLE
GIFTS OF $100-$249
Stephen and Carol Aichele
Jim and Agnes Alonso
Bellew LLC, as recommended  
	 by Sean and MaryJo Bellew
Mimi Box
The Buchanan Family
Caroline Burger
Chris and Leslie Calzaretta
Friends of  Villa Maria
Terry and Kate Ciesielka
Comcast Corporation, as  
	 recommended by Luis and  
	 Maria Sourdis
Derek and Lauren Davis
ML Dymski
Peter and Lauray Famiglio
Lorenzo and Megan Ferraro
Brent and Mary Beth Guenthner
The Heiser Family
Thomas Kelsch
Michael and Megan Kimmel
Mark and Renata Burigatto  
	 Lindsay
The Long Family
Jeffrey and Heather Matthew
David and Mary Maul
Helen McHugh
Patrick and Lori McHugh
Anonymous
Philip and Maria Miller
The Morgan Family
John and Kate Murphy
Jim and Natalie O’Donnell
Tom and Amy O’Donnell
The Pawlik Family
Tom and Rachel Piazza
Ric and Missy Pinola
George and Penny Piper

Nick and Helen Rassias
Monica Reinhard-Gorney
Ed and Dyan Reynolds
The Sabatini Family
Aroujo and Neethu Sandeep
Tim and Paige Schwab
Schwab Charitable
Ron and Patricia Stanko
Kate Starr
Brian and Jenine Steltz
The Stoczko Family
Christine Viteo
Margaret Wenke and Anthony  
	 Tortorice
Mike and Sonja Winkler
Anonymous 
Jack and Joanne Zimmerman

BLUE AND WHITE  
SPIRIT CIRCLE
GIFTS OF $100-$249
Jacqueline Aleardi ’21
Mark Ervin and Stephanie Taylor
Jim Liang and Zhen He
Myron and Marusia Antoniw
Tim and Laura Bako
James Bentz
Rob and Christy Bokunewicz
The Born Family
David and Beverly Buckta
Patrick and Lauren Byrnes
Frank and Paula Calzaretta
The Cappiello Family
Geri Christensen
The Cilluffo Family
Christopher and Kelly Connell
Nora McGuiness Connellan
Daniel and Merrilee Davidson
The Dawson and Dzury Family
Elizabeth DiRita
Anonymous
Rosemary Ervin
The Farace Family
Anonymous
Joseph and Sandra Fasano Sr.

Suzanne Finley
Carl Flahaven and Janice Beavin 
Doug and Deb Full
Joe Gaglioti
The Gill Family
Paul and Rakesh Grewal 
Ed and Barb Haines
Eileen Helm Weaver
Jason and Rebecca Herpel
Carolyn Budzinski Issac
Kristin Johnston
Melissa Josefiak
Arthur and Paula Jump
Lynn Kauffmann
The Keil Family
Peter and Dianne Kern
Glenn and Lori Kettlety
Paul, Susan, Rachael ’13, Alyssa  
	 ’18 and Elayna ’18 Kinmartin
Keith and Emilia Kleinman
Albert and Susan Koenig
Rusty and Nikki Kondrath
Dennis and Linda Kozak
Joseph and Amanda Laskowski
Alan and Gwyn Lauder
Gerard and Kathryn Leib
Roby and Dolores Lentz
The Logrip Family
Julia A. Lynch
The Manning Family
George and Kathleen Marker
William and Patricia Masapollo
Paul and Lisa McDonald
William McGee III
John and Ellie McGlinchey
The McQuade Family
Gary and Donna Morabito
John and Doris Mucha
Steve and Kate Mullin
Rohlfing-Napoli Family
David and Shannon Nassar
Christine Nelson
Bill and Dori Nolan
Ethan and Jillian Noss
The Sisters, Servants of  the  
	 Immaculate Heart of  Mary

GIFTS TO THE FUND FOR VILLA MARIA ACADEMY LOWER SCHOOL

#GIVINGTUESDAY
Villa Maria Academy is grateful for your generous and grateful giving 
on #GivingTuesday that took place on Tuesday, November 30, 2021. 
You made an incredible impact with your kind gifts that more than 
doubled our goal and raised $34,700 for our annual fund campaign.
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Paul and Mary Panepinto
The Patino Family
The Philip Family
Anuj and Allyson Prasad
Tom and Linda Prusak
Michael and Glenna Reavell
Matthew and Lori A. Rizzo
RL Stoltzfus Construction LLC
Vincent and Christine  
	 Roskovensky
Vince and Lisa Roskovensky
The Ross Family
Rossis Tire & Auto Service Inc.,  
	 as recommended by Robert  
	 and Eileen Rossis
Halle Ruane
Mike and Carol Ruggiero
The Russino Family
Sashikumar Pal and Sasirekha  
	 Yuganandhan
Michele Sharkey
Andy and Alyce Shaw
Steven and Stephanie Shin
The Ma Family
Zach and Ann Simpson and  
	 Family
John and Jan Sloat
David and Kim Song
Alexander and Mary Lee Spada
Larry and Cathy Stanford
Moiya Thompson Murphy
The Todd Family

Anonymous
Andrew and Marianne Vickers
Karen J. Walters Mayer
Jing & Wayni Feng
Patricia Weeks
Herbert White and Weimiao Ou
The Welgoss Family
Barbara Kehoe Wellock
The Wood Family
John Penman and Susan 
Hansell Wood

COLLECTIVE  
IMPACT CIRCLE
GIFTS UP TO $99
The Aleardi Family
Ian and Jennifer Barwick
Alexander and Ellen Beausang
Kevin and Lisa Bellew
Anonymous
Oleh and Natalia Bobak
Michael and Joan Brugger
Joe and Catherine Burch
Tom and Justine Charmley
Jeffrey and Jennifer Chomko
The Claudy Family
Denise Cordes Rappucci
Sister Carol Anne Couchara, IHM
The Crossan Family
John and Sheila Davidson
The Davis Family

Stephanie Nolan Deviney ’86
William and Dorothy  
	 DiBonaventura
Bernadette Del Raso 
Dougherty ’74
Raymond and Carole Eichler
Kevin and Linda Farnan
Gail Fillion
Melinda Fitzgerald
Mary Fran (Gilliford)  
	 Frankenheimer
Michael and Marissa Garner
Stephen and Kathleen Green
Nancy Haftmann
Bill and Judy Hiergeist
Sean and Wendy Higgins
Robert and Tara Hindman
The Holmes Family
Sister Susan Joseph Porvaznik,  
	 IHM, Ed.D.
Jeffrey and Juliet Kozak
Rachel Marlowe
Jon and Nancy Martin
Dominic Mastrangelo
Heather Matthew
Patrick and Micah McGlinchey
Deborah McGreal
Dennis and Erin McKnight
Bill and Irene Murnane
Sister Renee Murphy, IHM
Joseph and Lorraine Nardone
Mary Conway O’Dell

Jeremiah and Michelle O’Leary
Raymond and Margaret Parker
Peggy Parker with Julia Lynch
Sister Anita Patrick, IHM
Barbara Plevelich
Charles and Alane Purse
Joanne Radie and Girls
The Reavell Family
Susan Ross
Sister Joan Rychalsky, IHM
Robert and Nora Sabatini
Mary Sembrot Croly
John and Sue Shaw
Kathryn Slaats
Joe and Elizabeth Stoehr
Patricia E. Thiele
Sophia Tobin
John and Peggy Toth
The Trueblood Family
Luke and Meghan Turner
Mark and Sarah Van Belle
Marlene Vergillo
Julio Vinciguerra and Lorena  
	 Garcia
Isabella and Natalia 
Vinciguerra
Weston Solutions, as  
	 recommended by David and  
	 Lisa Sembrot
Edward and Bonnie Zetick

RAISED 

$83,341
GIFTS

469
BENEFACTORS

266

“Villa is a prime example of being firmly grounded 

in the sense of tradition and ritual while at the same 

time being at the forefront of educational excellence.”

— Sister Mary Ellen Tennity, IHM, VMALS Teacher,  
1988 -1992; VMALS Principal 2003 -2012

TRIBUTE GIFTS
We are grateful for the gifts given toward the Fund for Villa Maria Academy Lower School in honor or in memory of loved ones.

IN HONOR
Callen Todd and Delaney Todd
	 The Todd Family
Kylie and Quinn McGlinchey	
Mike and Sonja Winkler
Addison and Julianna  
	 Sabatini	
The Sabatini Family
Emyrson and Andi Ratay	
Christine Viteo

Miss Ritter and KB	
Hao Li and Lei Cui
Scarlette and Juliette Reynolds
Ed and Dyan Reynolds
Eloise Resenhoeft	
Mr. and Mrs. David Maul
Winter Cordes	
Glenn and Lori Kettlety
Natasha Walters	 
Karen J. Walters Mayer

Independence Blue Cross  
	 Foundation, as  
	 recommended by Karen J.  
	 Walters Mayer
Molly Manning	
Margaret Manning
Samantha Buchanan	
Kevin and Linda Farnan
Conchetta O'Donnell
The O'Donnell Family

Our appreciation for the Villa 
Maria Lower School Faculty 
and Staff	
Monica Reinhard-Gorney
The Villa Maria Academy Lower 
School Faculty and Staff
Helen McHugh
Sister Mary Ellen Tennity,  
	 IHM and Stephen Anne  
	 Roderiguez, IHM	
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Joanne Radie & Girls
Kateryna Sembrot
Ed and Barb Haines
Paige Laskowski
George and Penny Piper
Sister Susan Joseph  
	 Porvaznik, IHM, Ed.D.
Mr. & Mrs. William and  
	 Patricia Masapollo
Jordan Davis
Geri Christensen
Jack Shaw
John and Sue Shaw
Paige Kozak
Dennis and Linda Kozak
Rachel Guenthner
Paul and Mary Panepinto
Juliet Heiser
The Heiser Family
Sister Mary Jo McDonald
The Keil Family
Molly Manning
Margaret Manning
The Manning Family
Paige Davis
Derek and Lauren Davis
Anna Vickers
Andrew and Marianne Vickers
The Sisters of the  
	 Immaculate Heart of Mary
Lorenzo and Megan Ferraro
Winter Cordes
Thomas Kelsch
Vanessa Feng
Jing and Wayni Feng
The devotion of the Sisters  
	 at Villa, who ensure the  
	 Catholic faith is brought to  
	 future generations
Jason and Rebecca Herpel
The Taylor Ervin Family
Rosemary Ervin
Maddie Born
The Born Family
Emily Valiga
Rich and Jill Valiga
Kylie and Quinn McGlinchey
Mike and Sonja Winkler
Melanie Liang
Jim Liang and Zhen He
Ann Leighton and Jack Shaw
Andy and Alyce Shaw
Ansley O'Donnell
Tom and Amy O'Donnell
Scarlette-Elizabeth, Juliette-
Elise, and Colleen Reynolds
Ed and Dyan Reynolds
Audrey Byrnes
Patrick and Lauren Byrnes
Aubrie Zaborowski

Lynn Kauffmann
Ava McHugh
Tom and Linda Prusak
Reagan Herpel
Charles and Alane Purse
Emily and Madison Davis
The Davis Family
Amelia Ann and Theodore 
Ross Ferraro
Deborah McGreal
Madison Ross
Melinda Fitzgerald
Rosemond and Wilhelmina  
	 Morgan
D. Kirk and Kathleen Morgan
Holly Nolan	
Bill and Dori Nolan

IN MEMORY
John Patrick Tobin	
Sophia Tobin
Harbans K. Grewal	
Amrita Trueblood
Michael Ross	
Susan Ross
Andrea Thompson	
Moiya Thompson Murphy
Frank Wellock	
Barbara Kehoe Wellock
John F. Manning	
Margaret Manning
Patrick J. McHugh Sr.	
Schwab Charitable
Barbara Sembrot	
Edward and Bonnie Zetick
Melissa Josefiak
Mr. and Mrs. Rob and Christy  
	 Bokunewicz
The Farace Family
Mary Sembrot Croly
Weston Solutions
Oleh and Natalia Bobak
Dawson and Dzury Family
Myron and Marusia Antoniw

IN-KIND GIFTS
Thank you to the individuals 
and businesses for their 
charitable giving of goods, 
services, and time.

David and Lisa Sembrot
Dixon Teter Landscaping
Eileen Fillion
Jeannine Brinkmann
Suburban Enterprises Terrazzo  
	 & Tile Co., Inc., Matthew and 	
	 Christina Claudy
Tom Coyne

EITC AND MATCHING GIFTS 
We are grateful for the donors who support Villa Maria 
Academy Lower School through Pennsylvania’s tax credit 
programs and by securing matching gifts from their 
employers. Thank you for investing in Villa Maria Academy 
Lower School.

EITC 

EITC (Educational Improvement Tax Credits) programs 
provide up to a 90% tax credit to Pennsylvania businesses 
or qualified individuals who make charitable contributions 
to an approved scholarship organization, like VMA, to 
benefit our students. Contact our Advancement Office at 
610.644.4864, ext. 106 to learn more.
 

Educational Improvement Tax Credit (EITC)

Carrlu Company, Inc.
Michael P. Rudy, CPA & Associates

Gifts through Business Leadership  
Organized for Catholic Schools (BLOCS)

Paul P. Martin LLC
Thomas O’Hara LLC
Patrick O’Hara LLC

Gifts through the Foundation for Catholic Education

Old Glory Asset Management,  
John and Mary Jean Dougherty

Michael and Mary Krueger
Rodney and Patricia Simon

MATCHING GIFTS

We are grateful for our benefactors who secured these 
matching gifts from their employers.

Independence Blue Cross Foundation
Johnson & Johnson Foundation
Pfizer Foundation
Salesforce.com, Inc.
SAP America, Inc. Corporate Giving Program
S&P Foundation
T-Mobile USA, Inc.
Vanguard Matching Gift Program
Workday

Many employers sponsor matching gift programs and 
will increase the impact of  your charitable contributions 
(sometimes double and triple). Ask your company if  they 
have a matching gift policy.

92 MATCHING GIFTS 
TOTALING $10,549
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WHO DO YOU LOVE?
In February, Villa Maria Academy mailed valentines with Taffy 
stickers and posted 115 hearts with the names of loved ones who 
had a gift to The Fund for VMALS made in their honor. We are 
grateful for these gifts that totaled $5,230 to benefit our students.

Addison and Julianna Sabatini	
The Sabatini Family
Robert and Nora Sabatini
Alexis Marzzacco	
Bill and Judy Hiergeist
Amelia Ann and Theodore  
	 Ferraro	
The IHM Sisters for their  
	 175th Anniversary
Lorenzo and Megan Ferraro
Amelia and Audrey Crossan	
Seth and Jennifer Crossan
Michael and Lori Yerkes
Annika Magiso	
Peter and Karen Magiso 
Ansley O'Donnell	
Tom and Amy O'Donnell
Aria Leigh Trueblood	
The Trueblood Family
Aubrie Zaborowski	
Mrs. Lynn Kauffmann
Ava McHugh	
Helen McHugh
Patrick and Lori McHugh
Tom and Linda Prusak
Bakhita Keil	
The Keil Family
Bonnie Snyder	
Tom and Justine Charmley
Charlotte Li	
Hao Li and Lei Cui
Dylan and Merilee Davidson
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Davidson
John and Sheila Davidson
Dzvinka, Kalyna, Oriana and  
	 Solomia Miller
Philip and Maria Miller
Dave and Terenia Miller
Terenia Chornodolsky Miller
Dave Miller
Eirini and Eleni Kalisperis	 
Nick and Helen Rassias
Elizabeth and Marcella  
	 Kleinman
Keith and Emilia Kleinman
Ella Garner	
Michael and Marissa Garner
Marlene Vergillo
Ella Haftmann	
Nancy Haftmann
Eloise Resenhoeft	
Mr. and Mrs. David Maul
Emilia Calzaretta	

Chris and Leslie Calzaretta
Emily E. Valiga	
Rich and Jill Valiga
Emily and Sarah Stoehr
Judith Miers	
Joe and Elizabeth Stoehr
Emyrson Ratay	
Christine Viteo
Evangelia Toth	
John and Peggy Toth
Finley Wellock	
Dan and Heather Wellock
Grandma T.	
The Davis Family
Tio Guty	
Nonno and Abuela 
Isabella and Natalia  
	 Vinciguerra 
Hadley Wellock	
Dan and Heather Wellock
Harper and Mckenna Higgins
Sister Susan Joseph, IHM,  
	 Ed.D.	
Sean and Wendy Higgins
Holly Nolan	
Bill and Dori Nolan
Isabella Beausang	
Alexander and Ellen Beausang
Jack Shaw	
John and Sue Shaw
Julia Bernhardt Tingle	
Jeffrey and Jennifer Chomko
Julia Lynch	
Raymond and Margaret Parker
Juliet Heiser
The Heiser Family
Kaitlyn Aleardi ’24
Villa Maria Academy Lower 
School Faculty and Staff	
The Aleardi Family
Kylie and Quinn McGlinchey
John and Ellie McGlinchey
Mike and Sonja Winkler	
Lia Piazza	
Tom and Rachel Piazza
Lily and Maya Prasad	
Anuj and Allyson Prasad
Lucy Lindsay	
Renata Burigatto 
Lucy Martin	
Jon and Nancy Martin
Madelaine Bako	
Tim and Laura Bako

Madelyn DiBonaventura	
Mr. and Mrs. William  
	 DiBonaventura
Madison Hindman	
Robert and Tara Hindman
Raymond and Carole Eichler
Helena, Maggie and Tessa  
	 Taylor Ervin 		
Rosemary Ervin
Marcella Kleinman	
Dr. Emilia and Mr. Keith  
	 Kleinman
Maura Mullin	
Steve and Kate Mullin
Alaina and Olivia Ward
Michael and Megan Ward
Alexandra Pawlik	
The Pawlik Family
Carmen Fasano	
Joseph and Sandra Fasano Sr.
Gianna Cappiello	
The Cappiello Family	
Madeline Born	
Anonymous
Madison Bellew
Kevin and Lisa Bellew
Talia Matthew	
Heather Matthew
Veronica and Morgan  
	 Holmes	
The Holmes Family
Mimi Cox
Matthew and Victoria Cox

Nonno and Jeaneree Cuce	
Pop Pop Cox 
Madeline Cox
Olivia Alonso	
Jim and Agnes Alonso
Paige and Teagan  
	 Ciesielka	
Terry and Kate Ciesielka
Paige Davis
Lauren Davis
Lucille and Penelope Fillion	
	 Gail Fillion
Reagan Herpel	
Charles and Alane Purse
Jason and Rebecca Herpel
Rosemond and Wilhelmina  
	 Morgan
D. Kirk and Kathleen Morgan
Doug and Deb Full
Sally Nassau	
John and Kate Murphy
Emily and Sarah Stoehr	
Joe and Elizabeth Stoehr
Scarlette-Elizabeth and  
	 Juliette-Elise Reynolds
Ed and Dyan Reynolds
Shay Gaglioti	
Joe Gaglioti and Kellie Connor	
Winter Cordes	
Thomas Kelsch
Glenn and Lori Kettlety
Denise Cordes Rappucci

“We continue to support VMALS because we strongly 

believe it is the foundation for empowering young, 

compassionate, and confident women to become leaders 

of tomorrow.” 

— Nancy O’Hara, alumnae parent ’03, ’06 and  
current grandparent, ’33 and ELC grandson ’23 

11



INCOME AND EXPENSES

INCOME

92% 	Tuition / Fees
4% 		 Fundraising
2%		 Classroom / Related Activities 
1% 		 Athletics
1%		 Other

EXPENSES

60%	 Curriculum and Instruction
24%	 Administrative and Operating
10% 		Maintenance
3% 		 Utilities
2% 		 Classroom / Related Activities
1% 		 Athletics

The summary below is an overview of the 2021-2022 Villa Maria Academy operating budget. 
Miscellaneous Income includes the net amount received from the after school care program,  
student related activities, and interest income. 

60% 24%

10%

1% 2% 3%

1%
1%

2%

92%

4%
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Gifts to The Fund for Villa Maria Academy Lower School
We are grateful for the many ways you made a collective impact in 2021-2022 and would appreciate your 
consideration to continue to support our students. The disbursement of your unrestricted gifts to our annual 
fund is expansive. Every student, teacher, and family benefits from your gift. Each area of the school requires 
bolstered support not only to maintain the excellence that has already been achieved yearly. Your gifts increase 
the quality of each individual child’s educational experience as Villa evolves to meet current and emerging 
needs to maintain a progressive legacy.

Gifts to the Fund for Villa Maria Academy Lower School can be made by check or securely online.  
Hold the camera of your mobile device over this QR code or visit villamaria.org/gifts.

SUPPORT VILLA MARIA ACADEMY

EITC Pennsylvania’s Educational Improvement Tax Credit 
(EITC) Program makes it possible for businesses to redirect 
their PA tax dollars to schools as support of  student tuition 
financial aid and claim a charitable deduction for the difference 
between the tax credit amount and the gift. 

GIFTS OF SECURITIES Your gifts of  appreciated 
securities, either publicly traded or from a private company, 
may provide greater tax advantages than gifts of  cash. You can 
deduct the fair market value as a charitable gift.

GIFTS IN-KIND Individuals and businesses can donate 
goods, services, and time. If  applicable, a tax deduction letter 
is sent to the individual, business, and corporation. 

PLANNED GIVING Your legacy giving and estate 
planning offers a future intended gift for Villa Maria Academy. 

ATTEND EVENTS Your attendance and giving at 
events, such as the Villa B.A.L.L., is a wonderful way to gather 
with your Villa Family and support our school.

VOLUNTEER The investment of  your time and talent 
makes Villa Maria Academy an exceptional school and 
community!

Other Ways to Give

Contact the Advancement Office for more information or to facilitate your giving. 

Melissa Kiebort | Mission Advancement Director | mkiebort@villamaria.org | 610.644.4864 x106

RECURRING GIFTS This commitment can spread the financial impact of your donation in smaller 
amounts that make a significant annual contribution. Timing of gifts can be monthly, quarterly and 
annually and can be set up at any time or when you make your initial gift to the Fund.

MATCHING GIFTS Your employer may match your donation and increase the amount of your 
gift. Ask if your company offers this benefit.

TRIBUTE GIFTS A personal way to recognize an individual by dedicating a gift in their name. 
Tribute gifts can be made in honor, in memory, and in celebration.
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